PGA WEST.
RESIDENTIAL ASSOCIATION, INC.

Dear PGA WEST Residential Association, Inc. Owner,

The PGA WEST Residential Association CONDUCTED THE 2021 ANNUAL
MEMBERS’ MEETING AND BOARD of DIRECTORS' ELECTION VIA ZOOM ON
WEDNESDAY, MAY 19, 2021 AT 9:00 AM. THE INSPECTORS OF ELECTION,
KATHRYN WANSHURA, DARRELL SNYDER, AND CHARLOTTE CARR
PERFORMED THEIR DUTIES IN ACCORDANCE WITH CIVIL CODE §s5110 (C),
(D), AND §5120 (B) AND WITH THE ASSOCIATION'S ELECTION RULES.
PLEASE CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE 2021 BOARD OF DIRECTORS' ELECTION
RESULTS AS REPORTED BY THE INSPECTORS OF ELECTION.

CONGRATULATIONS CAROL NOLTE, GAVIN SCHUTZ, AND KENN ULRICH, FOR
BEING ELECTED TO SERVE 2 YEAR TERMS AS DIRECTORS ON THE PGA
WEST Residential Association, Inc. BOARD OF DIRECTORS.

Respectfully,
Michael L. Walker CCAM PCAM
General Manager for the Board of Directors
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